
From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us
Subject: Fwd: question for you all

Date: December 4, 2020 at 1:57 PM
To: Carlene Adamson carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us

Please add to the next board agenda.

Corrina L. Guardipee-Hall ED.S.
Browning Public Schools
Superintendent

"In the course of making decisions, ask yourself what is best for kids!"

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Debra Silk <dsilk@mtsba.org>
Date: Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 6:11 PM
Subject: Re: question for you all
To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall <corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us>
Cc: Crystal Tail Feathers <crystalt@bps.k12.mt.us>, Jonathan Mahrt <jmahrt@ddaudit.com>, Staff - Legal <legal@mtsba.org>

Hi Corrina,
 
If I am reading your email communication correctly, it appears as though the District
wants to set up a go fund me account so your senior students can raise money for a
toy drive to purchase toys for children in need in your community with the funds raised. 
Is that correct?  This is allowable if the District’s central office staff have complete
control over the go fund me account, ensures the raised funds are deposited and
managed in accordance with District policy, the students do not control the go fund me
account, and the public is informed of the purpose of the fundraising activity.    
 
I know we are in the process of reviewing and customizing your policies.  With that said
and in the interim, we would recommend that the District adopt MTSBA Model Policy
7425 and customize Form 7425F to inform potential donors of the expressed purpose
of raising funds through the go fund me account for this initiative. 
 
Thank you and let us know if you have any follow-up questions.
 
Debra
 

 

From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall <corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us>
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 3:44 PM
To: Debra Silk <dsilk@mtsba.org>, Crystal Tail Feathers
<crystalt@bps.k12.mt.us>, Jonathan Mahrt <jmahrt@ddaudit.com>
Subject: question for you all
 

Our seniors are raising money for our Senior Toy drive that we do every year, we want to set up a go fund me account that will go
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Our seniors are raising money for our Senior Toy drive that we do every year, we want to set up a go fund me account that will go
to this purpose, is this legal, possible?

 

Thank you for answering asap.

Corrina L. Guardipee-Hall ED.S.

Browning Public Schools
Superintendent
 
"In the course of making decisions, ask yourself what is best for kids!"
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